
 

 

 

 

 
Wednesday, February 26, 2025 

KRCL Board Meeting 

Present: 

Gavin Dahl, Ebay Hamilton, Angela Dean, Kerri Hopkins, John White, John Johnson, Glenn 
McMinn, Ian Percy, Marcie Young Cancio, Risshan Leak, Bianca Velasquez, Paul Hefti, 
Maureen Richardson, Maria Estrada Ramsay, Brad Poss. 

Absent: 

None. 

Agenda:  
Approve January 2025 Minutes: all. 

Angela moved to approve. Kerri seconded. 

Angela asked everyone to give a brief introduction of how they personally became aware of 
KRCL. 

Financial Update – Gavin & John W. 

 John W. notes that January is typically a light month.  We are doing fine and holding 
steady. 

 Angela needs to be added as a signer to KRCL accounts. 
 Gavin is working out the details with both Alta Bank & Wells Fargo. 
 Utah tax refund was submitted. 

 
Programming Updates – Ebay. 

 February was Black History Month with daily essential artists highlighted. 
 Celebrated Valentine’s Day with listener’s “Love Notes.” 
 March is Women’s History Month. 
 March’s Music Meets Movies is “It’s Only Life After All” with the Indigo Girls. 
 March 11 is the first Volunteer DJ Meeting of the year. 
 Radiothon is 15-23 March. 



 

 

 Fox13 featured a TV segment highlighting both Black History Month at the station 
and Ebay. 

 March 7 is an on-air takeover featuring all women’s voices. 

General Manager Report: Gavin. 

 We received a STOP-WORK order from CPB with regards to the FEMA grant. 
 Gavin has done much to get the word out with Axios and City Weekly. 
 He also contacted NPR and Sen. John Curtis’ office. 
 Eugenie has created 3 days of programming honoring Women’s History Month.  

Female DJ Takeover, & Mind the Gap Fest. 
 We did not get the grant for our project to expand 801 Day this year. 
 Two additional grant proposals have been submitted. 
 We are back up on the air in Park City.  Bill added some new tech. 
 RadioActive has been busy.  U of U journalism students will start adding content with 

Loud & Clear Radio Youth segments ahead in the coming months. 
 Working on KRCL’s part of the National Federation of Community Broadcasters 

conference happening in SLC in June. 
 Various staff attended Audience Development Summit.  Key takeaway was survey 

data from Researching Unmet Needs. 

  

Kerri motioned to adjourn.  John J. seconded.  

 

GOODBYE KERRI AND THANKS FOR EVERYTHING! 

 

 


